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In July 2012, Mike Rohde presented sketchnoting to the International Forum 
of  Visual Practitioners at their annual conference. In the spirit of sharing, he 
chose not to restrict use of the term “sketchnote.” In 2013, he published 
The Sketchnote Handbook. For more, visit sketchnotehandbook.com.


